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March 24, 2008 
 
Senator Jenny Oropeza  
State Capitol, Room 4074 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
Re: SB 1235 
 
Dear Senator Oropeza: 
 
The Elections Legislative Committee of the California Association of Clerks and Election 
Officials reviewed SB 1235 (as introduced February 14, 2008), your proposed legislation 
requiring Election Officials to post a notice at a previously designated polling place when the 
polling location has been changed after notification has been sent to voters. 
 
The committee voted to Support your proposal. Many counties are already following this 
practice, and those counties that did not currently do so, felt it would not be a significant issue 
to post the notice in addition to sending notification to the voters. 
 
Should you have any questions in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact me at the 
Sonoma County Clerk-Recorder-Assessor’s Office, (707) 565-1877. 

Very truly yours, 

 

Janice Atkinson, 
Correspondence Secretary 
Elections Legislative Committee 
California Association of Clerks 
and Election Officials 
 
 

c:  Senator Ron Calderon, Chair, Elections, Reapportionment and Constitutional 
      Amendments Committee  
      Deborah Seiler, Co-Chair, CACEO Elections Legislative Committee 
      Jill Lavine, Co-Chair, CACEO Elections Legislative Committee 
      Barry Brokaw and Donne Brownsey, Sacramento Advocates, Inc. 
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